CHEROKEE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

SPECIAL STUDY SESSION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
MINUTES
The Board of Directors Special Study Session was held on Saturday, July 27, 2024, at Pinyon Jay

Park located at 2207 Jeanette Way, Colorado Springs, Colorado. The meeting began at 9 a.m.

The purpose of the meeting was to solicit the interest of the community in developing a Parks
Committee for the District.

Interim General Manager Brian Beaudette introduced himself and spoke to the audience.

A quorum was established with all Directors in attendance.
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